
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 16TH – 20TH JANUARY 2022 

Our Christian value this term is Perseverance 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

24th January Parents Information Talk – Cyber Safety 

26th January Skip2bFit for the whole school 

30th January Whole school cookery day 

1st Feb Year 6 NSPCC Workshop with Bibury 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

9th January. Ernie will sit in Wren class this week.  

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Maya and Safiyah in Owl class who will celebrate their 

birthday this week. 

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

16th           

ASC Art/Computing 

TUESDAY 

17th           

Individual Music Lessons 

ASC Lego 

WEDNESDAY 

18th           

ASC Dance 

THURSDAY 

19th  

PE Lessons 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free of charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off 

ASC SATs 

FRIDAY 

20th  

PE Lessons 

ASC Sports 



 

 

ASC DRAMA CANCELLATION 

A reminder that drama club is cancelled this week due to essential staff training. Please contact 

the office if you need to book your child into the after school club provision. 

HOT LUNCHES CHANGE 

Caterlink will be swapping hot lunch choices this Thursday with Tuesdays options (only for this 

week). Therefore, the menu choices for Tuesday will be chicken casserole/vegetable 

meatballs/jacket potato and the menu for Thursday will be hot dog/vegetarian hot dog (this has 

replaced the pasta bake just for this week)/jacket potato. Your child’s options will be swapped 

over accordingly. If you would like to make a change, please let the office know as soon as 

possible. 

STAFFING UPDATE 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Louise Dyer to the school office team as Academy 

Administrator. Mrs Dyer will be starting this week and we would like to extend a very warm 

welcome.  

Mrs Royds will continue to work in the office Monday-Tuesday. A reminder that the office 

hours are: 

Monday-Tuesday: 8:30am-2:30pm 

Wednesday-Friday: 8:30am-1:15pm 

SKERN LODGE – OWL CLASS 

A reminder the next instalment for Skern residential is now due. If you need to discuss any 

payments, please get in touch with the office as soon as possible. 

Please can all medical forms be completed and returned as soon as possible, no later than 

Monday 6th February.  

FAMILIES FIRST 

Please see the link to the next issue of Families Gloucestershire Magazine 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirejanfeb2023digital?fr=sMDExZDU2ODgxODc

